
Original Message----- 
From: Patti Boman <
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 4:20 PM
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov> 
Subject: Public comment September 27, 2022 at 5:00 p.m item 10.1 in support of

Warning: External Email

Ín support of item 10.1 (Rainbow Ride)of Agenda September 27,2022 My name is Patricia Boman, I
am president of Rainbow Spaces, past president of Pflag San Diego and a volunteer with SD Lgbt
Center. I have lived in South Bay since I got married in 1975,been self employed since 1984 and I
support the Rainbow Ride as a mom of a wonderful gay man in hopes that other lgbtqia kids see
that they have the support of other adults, in case they are not supported at home. Lgbtqia kids
have a high incidence of depression, anxiety and suicide due to the lack of support in their families
and hate filled rhetoric of some churches that have no business in government which is supposed to
be for all people. 
We would be very grateful to the City of Chula Vista for supporting our efforts. 
With gratitude
Patti Boman
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